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RNB Retail and Brands is applying for delisting of the company's 
share from Nasdaq Stockholm 
 
The Board of Directors of RNB Retail and Brands AB (“RNB” or “the Company”) has today decided 
to apply for delisting of RNB's share from Nasdaq Stockholm.  
 
On September 27, 2021, RNB announced its intention to acquire all shares in Coala-Life AB through a 
non-cash issue of shares in RNB and in connection with this change the marketplace from Nasdaq 
Stockholm to Nasdaq First North Growth Market. On October 22, 2021, the Company announced 
that Nasdaq Stockholm AB has announced that the Company meets the listing requirements for 
Nasdaq First North Growth Market. Considering this, the Board of Directors of RNB has today 
decided to apply for delisting of the Company's share from Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Kristian Lustin, CEO and President, +46 8 410 524 63, kristian.lustin@retailandbrands.se 
 
 
This information was submitted, by the above contact person, for official release at 12.30 (CEST) on October 26, 2021. 
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